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Welcome back to our students after a
week-long break. We want to invite
our students to participate in the
festive fun as we prepare for the
holiday break. See the calendar
below for our themed dress-up days.

Finals will be given on Dec. 8, 11,
and 12. Please use PowerSchool to
check student grades and
communicate with teachers any
questions you may have about
grades.

High school students:
Semester grades will be on students’
transcripts. If a student is failing a
class for the semester, they are in
jeopardy of losing that credit and may
need to retake the class.

Our Thanksgiving break was a great reminder of all we are grateful for in our school and
community. Although classes were not in session, students’ learning extended beyond the
classroom in our athletic events and participation at Light up New Washington. Our students are
representing NWMHS with PRIDE, and we appreciate your support of their endeavors.


